MARCH 2017



Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you on behalf of Newtonmore Camanachd Club as the parent or guardian of a child under the age of 18 years.

In accordance with the Club's established Child Protection Policy, we am seeking your permission to use your child's image and details in any publication that the Club might produce or be involved in.

For example our Club Website & Club Facebook, the Local & National Media and the Club's Photographic Achive. Any details that are published will only relate to Shinty and the Newtonmore Club, and will not contain personal information that could be considered unrelated to our sport.

Our Child Protection Policy and supporting documentation are kept in the Club Pavilion for anyone to read and are also posted on the Club website. If you have any concerns, questions or OBJECTIONS regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me using the details below.

In the absence of any reply it will be assumed that you are consenting to these requests.

Your co-operation is greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

John Begg Child Protection Officer

Truim Cottage Main Street Newtonmore PH20 1DA

Tel No 01540 673388

John_begg@hotmail.com

www.newtonmoreshinty.com